
 

 

 

Rue du Château, 6, 1804 Corsier-sur-Vevey, Switzerland 

T. 0041 21 312 84 26   F. 0041 21 323 60 73 

To the Presidents of the National Federations concerned 
 
 
By email 
 
 
 
Corsier-sur-Vevey, 26 February 2018 /cr 
 
 
 
Case: Ringerliga (GER) 
 
 
Dear President, 

I revert to the captioned matter and to our letters of 30 January and 6 February 2018.  

In the past few months, United World Wrestling has been dealing with this issue to find a way to protect our 

Constitution and to ensure our rules are respected and complied with. It appeared that some principles 

provided in the Constitution with regards to the participation of UWW licensed athletes in competitions needed 

a clarification in the respective regulations. 

During its meeting on 20 January 2018, the UWW Executive Committee adopted some amendments to the 

Transfer Regulations and the Disciplinary Regulations, as well as a new Licences Regulations. A communication 

about these changes will be circulated among all Member Federations in due course. 

In light of these measures and considering all files received following the letter of 6 February, UWW will have 

the situation and each individual case reconsidered and reserves any decision in regard to the concerned 

Wrestlers. This reconsideration will occur shortly and at the latest until the end of April. 

As a consequence, considering the number of athletes involved and the amount of information received, we 

hereby inform you that the suspension mentioned in our letters of 30 January and 6 February 2018 is not 

effective at this stage, respectively is lifted.  

UWW will come back to you on this matter in the coming weeks. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michel Dusson 
Secretary General 
 
 

 


